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23​rd​ March 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

I appreciate the announcement last week that both GCSE and A level exams will be cancelled 
will have caused a huge amount of anxiety and left you with many unanswered questions.  This 
morning the DFE released further guidance on how GCSE and A level Grades will be awarded 
this academic year.  The leadership team at London Nautical School will be formulating the 
schools' approach to deriving grades in line with guidance from the DFE and Ofqual. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/further-details-on-exams-and-grades-announced  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-cancellation-of-gcses-as-and
-a-levels-in-2020/coronavirus-covid-19-cancellation-of-gcses-as-and-a-levels-in-2020 

 

In the meantime, please do not contact individual teachers about exam results as the school 
will provide updates through the ​school website​ as and when they are issued.  

 

Thank you for your continued support during these incredibly challenging times. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr M Schofield 

Headteacher 
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